
How  To  Handle  Anyone  Who
Drives You Nuts
If you work in a school, company, fast food joint, office or
any other organization that forces you into contact with other
people—you must deal with one or two characters that drive you
nuts.  They may be arrogant, rude, aggressive or impudent.

(Don, Frosty, Gerry at Multnomah Falls, Columbia River Gorge.)

They offer you frustrations and, at the same time, lessons on
your journey through life.

Did you hear of the older lady driving a Cadillac who aimed
her automobile toward a slot in the parking lot near the
store?  Seconds before she pulled into the space, a young man
zipped into her spot in his shiny sports car.

She yelled, “That was my spot you just took.”

“Tough  lady,”  he  said.  “I’m  younger,  quicker  and  drive  a
faster car. Deal with it!”

“I will young man,” she said as she slammed her Caddie into
reverse, then, back into “Drive.”

https://newswithviews.com/how-to-handle-anyone-who-drives-you-nuts/
https://newswithviews.com/how-to-handle-anyone-who-drives-you-nuts/


She crashed into the back
of  his  sports
car—pulverizing  it.  She
backed  up  and  smashed
into it two more times.

“You just ruined my car,” he screamed.  “Why did you do that?”

“Because I’m old, rich and insured,” she yelled.  “Besides,
you needed a lesson in manners.”

In life, we find who people who march into our lives become
friends, acquaintances and/or irritations; depending on their
propensities.  Some teach us lessons.  They may bring us
laughter, joy and anger.

What do you do when someone enters your life that drives you
nuts?  How do you deal with an obnoxious office mate, sibling,
parent or teaching colleague?

First of all, you must realize that living on this planet
offers you a “spiritual boot camp” that tests your ability to
grow from one task to the next.  Every person along the way
offers new challenges and lessons.

We maintain responsibility for our own story.  We may dance



with a weak or wounded self-concept.  We may need to be right
all the time or protect our image. Or, we can become victims.

You enjoy choice of response to people who irritate you.  If
your mother irritates you, the easiest method for you to come
to terms: sit down with her, talk to her, set the guidelines
by which you expect her to act around you and make sure she
appreciates your boundaries.

With an office mate that bothers you: sit down, ask them about
their passions, their frustrations and their goals.  After
they provide you with their priorities, you can better gage
your response to their actions. Additionally, by showing you
care about their lives, you can spell out what you like and
don’t like as to interaction in the office.

You must welcome the new you.  Become available to something
more. You must forgive others who lack balance. Choose a new
perspective.  You must give them a chance.  You may speak in a
new and conscious manner.

This topic reminds
me of the story of
a  very  irritating
and  perfectionist
Italian mother who
brought up her son
Alberto  by
herself.   She
demanded  that
everything be “just
so.”   During
dinner,  Alberto
loved to talk with
his grandfather, but as the old man grew more infirmed, he
broke a soup bowl because of his palsy.  She banished him to
the kitchen to eat alone.



Thereafter, Alberto hurried his dinner so he could talk with
his grandfather in the kitchen. One night, the old man broke
another bowl.  At that point, she relegated him to a wooden
bowl, which demoted him to the lowest rung on the social
ladder.

One night, Alberto failed to show up for dinner.  When she
found him in his bedroom, he sat on the bed carving a piece of
wood into a bowl.

“Why didn’t you come to dinner tonight?” she asked.  “Don’t
you know it’s rude to miss dinner?”

“Sorry mama,” said Alberto.

“What are you carving?” she asked.

“I am carving a bowl for you when you get to grandfather’s
age,” said Alberto.

From that day onward, the mother invited grandfather back to
the table to share in the family dinner and mentor her son
Alberto.

Newest book:  Old Men Bicycling Across America: A Journey
Beyond Old Age, Baby boomers love this book!  Available on
Amazon or ph. 1 888 519 5121

Living Your Spectacular Life by Frosty Wooldridge. You want to
live a spectacular life?  Follow his 12 concepts and practices
for a whale of a ride through life! He shows dozens of men and
women who live spectacular lives by their choices.  Amazon or
ph. 1 888 519 5121

FB page: How to Live A Life of Adventure: The Art of Exploring
the World
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